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As an Oregon Resident who loves to ski, hike, bike and recreate generally, I strongly 

believe that we need to strenghten recreational immunity. I'm concerned that the 

current division of responsibility falls too heavily on property owners and I believe that 

unless a re-balance is provided through recreational immunity we are at risk of losing 

access to much of the recreation that makes this state so unique and wonderful.  

 

Thank you for your consideration,  

Finn Johnson 

 


